
All Stars Cricket is coming to Ashford Cricket Club!

Hi,

Hope you've had a good winter break and are looking forward to the 
forthcoming season ahead!

Exciting news if you haven’t heard already - this summer we’re 
delivering All Stars Cricket at Ashford Cricket Club!  Here is a promotional 
video of what you can expect to see at the club this year.

All Stars Cricket is a national programme from the ECB which will bring 
cricket to a new audience of 5 – 8 year olds.  It is a fun, skills-based 
programme delivered by our trained Activator, Jim Berressem.  All Stars 
Cricket starts on the Sunday 21st May and runs from 11am – 12pm. It costs 
£40.00 which includes a backpack, personalised t-shirt, bat and ball, video 
messages from England players and the opportunity to get involved in 
‘money can't buy experiences’. 

We know that 50% of parents bringing their child to All Stars Cricket 
sessions are keen to get involved which will help us to grow the club by 
attracting new volunteers and new members, but we need to spread the 
word in the local area – and that’s why we’re asking for your help.  

If you know anyone with children aged between 5 and 8, or who is part of 
any local groups/organisations, please pass on this email and attached 
poster, and additionally tell your friends through social media or simply 
word of mouth! 

The link to our sign-up page is here.

More details about All Stars Cricket can be found here.

Thanks again for your help. We’re looking forward to seeing plenty of 
excited 5-8 year olds at the club this summer!

https://www.ecb.co.uk/tv/327845
https://www.ecb.co.uk/tv/327845
http://www.allstarscricket.co.uk/
https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/Course/d6c50fe6-25ff-4578-87e6-ab10fdd82901

